

The Friends of Ulysses S. Grant Cottage

PO Box 2294, Wilton, New York 12831 (518) 584-4353 www.GrantCottage.org

September 1, 2021

Town of Moreau Mr. Todd Kusnierz, Supervisor 351 Reynolds Road Fort Edward, NY 12828

Dear Todd,

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the Town of Moreau, and you as its Supervisor have been chosen to receive our Annual Lorraine Westcott Friend of Grant Cottage Memorial Award.

As we remember Lorraine Westcott, our award recipients are selected because they exemplify those greater traits of character that she embodied. She was a tireless champion of community service and her thorough dedication and commitment to the Cottage will always be remembered. Her selfless leadership endured throughout her years at the Cottage, starting right from the founding of the Friends organization which operates the historic site.

Todd, your willingness to help the Cottage as liaison for the Town for the important projects necessary to sustain and grow the Cottage has been invaluable. I am personally appreciative of your behind the scenes commitment to our cause. And so, it is my great privilege to invite you and a guest to join us at our Grant Cottage Appreciation Luncheon on Sunday, September 19, 2021 at noon at Water's Edge on Saratoga Lake to receive the award.

Congratulations! We are looking forward to seeing you and celebrating with you.

Sincerely,

Stephen Porto **Executive Director**

topher RPr

The Friends of the Ulysses S. Grant Cottage

Board of Trustees

Tim Welch President

Joyce Musco Vice President

Michael Lesser Treasurer

Mary Flanagan Secretary

Reed Antis Michael Lesser Sen. Roy McDonald Dr. Jack Myers Diana O'Brien Kathleen Smith Melissa Trombley-Prosch **David Waghorn** Jeannine Woutersz

Staff

Steve Porto Executive Director

Ben Kemp Operations Manager

Colette Broestler Marketing/Development

Patricia Porto Visitor Center Manager

RECEIVED BY

TOWN OF MOREAU

SUPERVISOR'S OFFICE